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Minutes of a Meeting of the Executive Board 

July 18, 2021 

The Executive Board of Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc., held a meeting on Sunday, 

July 18, 2021, at Troubled End Brewing.  The voting members present were Jeffrey Walton, Wendy 

Walton, Margaret Nettleton, David Nettleton, Joe Kucinski, and Roy Blumberg.   Accordingly, a quorum 

was present at the meeting. The voting members absent were Chris Barone, Garrett Hughes, Marty 

Kocse, and Brian Minkin. The meeting was called to order at 7:45 PM. 

With a motion from Jeff Walton and seconded by Dave Nettleton, the prior minutes were unanimously 

approved. 

Jeff Walton discussed preparation for the upcoming election. The Nominating Committee will come up 

with a slate and present it at the August meeting, with the additional information that if any member 

chooses to seek an office, he or she must be in attendance at the September membership meeting.  

The Cheese Rally went well with every car finishing.  

Jeff asked stated volunteers from the Board were needed to move and organize the storage unit. 

Roy Blumberg announced a new member breakfast for late September. He also reported the following 

membership numbers of Member- 1703, Affiliate – 939 Total - 2642. 

Wendy Walton reported on the Ice Cream Tour and Drive has 44 people signed up to attend. 

Additionally, the Generous Pour Dinner on August 13th is sold out. A second dinner is planned for 

September 10th. Several Happy Hours are in the planning stages.  Wendy is also working on the Holiday 

Party. 

Upcoming events include -- 

Radnor Hunt  September 12th  

Street Survival  September 12th 

Pocono Autocross  September 12th 

Boardwalk Reunion October 16th  

Octoberfest  October 16th 

Pocono Autocross October 16th  

Summit DE  October 16th 

 

General Membership Meetings are scheduled as follows – 

August 11th Tier One 

July 21st Fabspeed 



September Porsche of Conshohocken 

Phil-A-Trunk October 31st. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:45 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Margaret Miners Nettleton 

Secretary 


